
Asari Education Academy Group 

 

Regarding the Transfer of Iroha Kindergarten in Singapore 

 

We would like to express our sincere gratitude to the concerned for their continued support. 

We are pleased to inform you that the procedures for the transfer of Iroha Kindergarten were 

completed in October 2024. 

 

Since its opening, Iroha Kindergarten has been nurturing support toward forming one’s 

Japanese identity and confidence to excel, including a focus on Japanese culture and customs. 

In addition, it has provided bilingual education in which children learn both Japanese and 

English. In daily educational activities, children focus on Japanese songs, picture books, hand 

games, traditional events such as sport day, and activities that value the four seasons, while 

actively engaging in activities that respect the diversity integral to Singapore. 

 

At this time, a local company in Singapore (15% owned by Asari Education Academy Group) 

was newly established in a joint venture with another company (Kouhoku Gakuen Group) to 

facilitate the transfer of Iroha Kindergarten to the new company. In addition, Kenji Asari, 

President, has been appointed as a director of the local company and will be involved in the 

management of the company as an affiliate. 

 

In the future, we will strive to provide a better environment for children in Singapore and 

strengthen our management base through educational exchange, sending teachers and 

training excanges between the two countries, aiming to internationalize the entire group and 

raise the level of education. 

 

https://www.iroha.sg/english/ 
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